THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MONGOLIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS

A -19/2018

The Permanent Mission of Mongolia to the United Nations Office in Geneva and other
International Organizations presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to acknowledge hereby the receipt of the
Joint communication with reference number OL MNG 1/2017 dated 14 August 2017 sent by the
Special Rapporteur on extrajudicial, summary or arbitrary executions and Special Rapporteur on
torture and other cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment.

The Permanent Mission of Mongolia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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